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I want to thank you all so much for your support in raising 
awareness for Ukraine and your generous amount of donations. We 
are currently in the process of delivering all donations to ‘North 
London Collection Centre’. 

If you are interested in any activities for over the half term, the Local 
Authority have a range of different options you can choose from. I 
will attach a copy for you.

Lisa Kearne,

Little Marvels Business Coordinator

Red Nose Day

The children had a visit from the ducklings. They were 
very excited to see the ducklings and the children made 
“quack, quack noises”. Children seeing real life animals 
helps them develop their language skills, it also teaches 
them about empathy and how we need to be kind and 
caring towards living things.

The children had lots of fun creating their own 
‘superhero masks’ for comic relief. We had a variety 
of activities dedicated to Red Nose Day and the 
children were able to contribute their thoughts and 
feelings in ‘group discussion’ why we are lucky and 
what we are grateful for.

The toddlers have enjoyed exploring the cornflour. 
We added brown paint and farm animals to create 
a small world effect of animals in the mud.
The children investigated the texture and shared 
their thoughts and ideas of the sounds and names 
of each animal.
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Spring Time!

The pre-schoolers enjoyed creating some flowers for 
our ‘Spring Display’. Elcee used her creativity skills and 
fine motor skills to create her own daffodil by gluing, 
sticking and cutting different materials independently. 
Elcee had her two baby dolls sat beside her to show 
their support!

Daisy Picking!

The children love to explore the outdoors environment 
and as the weather is getting warmer we have been 
going on more ‘Nature Walks’. 

Sensory Play

The babies have been exploring the cornflour and 
investigating the different marks that can be made. 
Sensory play is a popular activity for our children and 
studies show that sensory play helps build nerve 
connections in the brain. That is why we encourage even 
our youngest children to explore the different sensory 
textures. Babies who are exposed to multi-sensory 
stimulation through toys and activities will develop more 
awareness and alertness.
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Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Labelling Personal Items


